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Happy Halloween! 

 

       
 

    
  
Our spooky week has been so much fun. We have been playing a range of fun games; the 
children have been on a bug hunt and counted their body parts. We looked at a skeleton 
costume and compared it to our body.   
 
Feelings were discussed after we listened to a range of spooky stories; the children spoke 
about what makes them scared and we used our puppets and the Colour Monster story, to 
help us understand what this feeling is.  
 
One of our favourite activities was to dress ourselves in Halloween costumes and frighten our 
teachers and friends. The children enjoyed taking part in Halloween cosmic yoga and dancing.         
 
Have a good half term! 
 
The Gatehouse Nursery Team 


